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2016-06-07 Kathleen McAuliffe
“Engrossing … [An] expedition
through the hidden and
sometimes horrifying microbial
domain.” —Wall Street Journal
“Fascinating—and full of the
kind of factoids you can't wait
to share.” —Scientific
American Parasites can live
only inside another animal and,
as Kathleen McAuliffe reveals,
these tiny organisms have
many evolutionary motives for
manipulating the behavior of
their hosts. With astonishing
precision, parasites can coax
rats to approach cats, spiders
to transform the patterns of
their webs, and fish to draw the
attention of birds that then
swoop down to feast on them.
We humans are hardly immune
to their influence. Organisms
we pick up from our own pets
are strongly suspected of
changing our personality traits
and contributing to
recklessness and
impulsivity—even suicide.
Germs that cause colds and the
flu may alter our behavior even
before symptoms become
apparent. Parasites influence
our species on the cultural
level, too. Drawing on a huge
body of research, McAuliffe
argues that our dread of
contamination is an evolved
defense against parasites. The
horror and revulsion we are
programmed to feel when we
come in contact with people
who appear diseased or dirty
helped pave the way for
civilization, but may also be the
basis for major divisions in
societies that persist to this
day. This Is Your Brain on
Parasites is both a journey into
cutting-edge science and a

revelatory examination of what
it means to be human. “If
you’ve ever doubted the power
of microbes to shape society
and offer us a grander view of
life, read on and find yourself
duly impressed.” —Heather
Havrilesky, Bookforum

2015-03-31 Carl Richards
Intends to remove the
complexity from investing by
encouraging readers to identify
deeply personal goals and to
use a series of steps to help set
up and attain a workable,
meaningful financial plan.

2021-06-09 Shortcut Edition *
Our summary is short, simple
and pragmatic. It allows you to
have the essential ideas of a
big book in less than 30
minutes. By reading this
summary, you'll learn why it's
so difficult to control your
purchases and how to
overcome it. You will also learn
: that money is not only
important, but also misused;
that shopkeepers trick you into
spending it; how to avoid the
most common purchasing
mistakes; how to spend better;
how to plan financially for the
long term. Money is an ongoing
concern. Yet no one ever learns
how to use it wisely. Everyone
thinks they can manage it
effectively, when in reality it is
exactly the opposite. For man
is not a rational being: he
makes mistakes, all the more
so because he relies blindly on
his judgment. No doubt you are
not aware of your own
mistakes: it is time to open
your eyes and learn how to
manage your finances. *Buy
now the summary of this book
for the modest price of a cup of

coffee!

2017-05-09 DK An easy-to-
understand visual guide to the
facts of food and nutrition. A
nutritionist in a book that
explains key concepts about
food and what makes it good or
bad for you, How Food Works
brings the science of food to
life. Through a highly visual
approach that uses bold
infographics, explore the good,
the bad, the confusing, and the
trending world of food.
Discover what an antioxidant
is, find out what a superfood
does to your body, and learn
why it is dangerous to reheat
rice. Covering a wide variety of
topics, from dieting to gluten
intolerance, How Food Works
debunks common food myths,
explains nutrition, covers the
food groups, and looks into
organic vs. processed foods.
Follow the history of food
production and free-range
farming, how food is
transported, and what "sell by"
dates really mean. How Food
Works is a completely
comprehensive guide that will
help readers understand the
underlying biological effects of
everyday foods through
scientific evaluation, revealing
the powers of different types of
food and drinks.

2018-02-06 Mark Bowden
National bestseller A fresh,
insightful guide to reading
body language in the post-
digital age Whether you’re at a
job interview or a cocktail
party, searching LinkedIn or
swiping right on a dating site,
you want (no—need) to
understand what people are
really thinking, regardless of
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what they’re saying.
Understanding what others are
trying to tell you with their
posture, hand gestures, eye
contact (or lack thereof) or
incessant fiddling with their
iPhone might all be even more
important than what you’re
projecting yourself. Do they
plan on making a deal with
your company? Are they lying
to you? Can you trust this
person with your most intimate
secrets? Knowing what others
are thinking can tell you when
to run with an opportunity and
when not to waste your time,
whether at work, in a crucial
negotiation or on a promising
first date. Bestselling authors
Mark Bowden and Tracey
Thomson, principals at the
communications company
Truthplane, illustrate the
essential points of body
language with examples from
everyday life, leavened with
humour and insights that you
can use to your advantage in
virtually any situation.

2017-11-16 Dan Ariely
Blending humor and behavioral
economics, the New York
Times bestselling author of
Predictably Irrational delves
into the truly illogical world of
personal finance to help people
better understand why they
make bad financial decisions,
and gives them the knowledge
they need to make better ones.
Why does paying for things
often feel like it causes physical
pain? Why does it cost you
money to act as your own real
estate agent? Why are we
comfortable overpaying for
something now just because
we’ve overpaid for it before? In
Dollars and Sense, world

renowned economist Dan Ariely
answers these intriguing
questions and many more as he
explains how our irrational
behavior often interferes with
our best intentions when it
comes to managing our
finances. Partnering with
financial comedian and writer
Jeff Kreisler, Ariely takes us
deep inside our minds to
expose the hidden motivations
that are secretly driving our
choices about money.
Exploring a wide range of
everyday topics—from credit
card debt and household
budgeting to holiday
sales—Ariely and Kreisler
demonstrate how our ideas
about dollars and cents are
often wrong and cost us more
than we know. Mixing case
studies and anecdotes with
tangible advice and lessons,
they cut through the
unconscious fears and desires
driving our worst financial
instincts and teach us how to
improve our money habits.
Fascinating, engaging, funny,
and essential, Dollars and
Sense is a sound investment,
providing us with the practical
tools we need to understand
and improve our financial
choices, save and spend
smarter, and ultimately live
better.

2023-04-25 Brian Portnoy HOW
DOES MONEY HELP IN
CREATING A HAPPY LIFE? In
The Geometry of Wealth,
behavioral finance expert Brian
Portnoy delivers an inspired
answer based on the idea that
wealth, truly defined, is funded
contentment. It is the ability to
underwrite a meaningful life.
This stands in stark contrast to

angling to become rich, which
is usually an unsatisfying
treadmill. At the heart of this
groundbreaking perspective,
Portnoy takes readers on a
journey toward wealth,
informed by disciplines ranging
from ancient history to modern
neuroscience. He contends that
tackling the big questions
about a joyful life and tending
to financial decisions are
complementary, not separate,
tasks. These big questions
include: • How is the human
brain wired for two distinct
experiences of happiness? And
why can money “buy” one but
not the other? • Why is being
market savvy among the least
important aspects of creating
wealth but self-awareness
among the most? • Can we
strike a balance between
pushing for more and being
content with enough? This
journey memorably contours
along three basic shapes: A
circle, triangle, and square
help us visualize how we adapt
to evolving circumstances, set
clear priorities, and find
empowerment in simplicity. In
this accessible and entertaining
book, Portnoy reveals that true
wealth is achievable for
many—including those who
despair it is out of reach—but
only in the context of a life in
which purpose and practice are
thoughtfully calibrated.

2009-04-07 Karen Blumenthal
Your Road to Lifelong Financial
Independence It’s about time
you felt empowered to better
manage your money because–in
tough economic times more
than ever–your financial
freedom depends on making
smart choices. But it’s hard to
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know where to begin,
especially when you’re just
starting out. And of course, it
only gets more complicated as
you go through life: How do
you establish good credit? Do
you buy or rent? What kinds of
health coverage do you really
need? How do you actually stay
afloat in an uncertain market?
The Wall Street Journal Guide
to Starting Your Financial Life
gets you off on the right
financial foot, from tackling
everyday choices like cell-
phone plans and pet ownership
to big decisions such as smart
investment strategies and
buying a car or a house. You’ll
learn: • How to open your first
checking and savings accounts,
get your first credit card, and
establish good credit • The ins
and outs of starting a job,
including information about
taxes, choosing health
insurance options, and saving
for retirement • How to budget
for big purchases and
expenses, such as paying off
student loans, buying a car,
and affording your housing •
Strategies for buying the little
things you want and need
without going broke • The
basics of investing, how to
manage an inheritance, and the
documents you need to protect
your assets This valuable
resource puts you in the
driver’s seat, so you will be in
control of your money and on
your way to achieving lifelong
financial independence across
any economic terrain.

2021-03-02 Michael Moss
NATIONAL BESTSELLER From
the #1 bestselling and Pulitzer
Prize-winning author of Salt
Sugar Fat, the troubling story

of how food companies have
exploited our most fundamental
evolutionary instincts to get us
hooked on processed foods.
Everyone knows how hard it
can be to maintain a healthy
diet. But what if some of the
decisions we make about what
to eat are beyond our control?
Is it possible that processed
food is addictive, like drugs or
alcohol? Motivated by these
questions, Pulitzer Prize-
winning investigative reporter
Michael Moss began searching
for answers, to find the true
peril in our food. In Hooked,
Moss explores the science of
addiction and uncovers what
the scientific and medical
communities--as well as food
manufacturers--already know,
which is that food can, in some
cases, be even more addictive
than alcohol, cigarettes, or
drugs. Our bodies are hard-
wired for sweets, so food
manufacturers have deployed
fifty-six types of sugar to add to
their products, creating in us
the expectation that everything
should be cloying; we've
evolved to prefer convenient
meals, so three-fourths of the
calories we get from groceries
come from ready-to-eat foods.
Moss goes on to show how the
processed food industry has not
only tried to deny this troubling
discovery, but exploit it to its
advantage. For instance, in a
response to recent dieting
trends, food manufacturers
have simply turned junk food
into junk diets, filling grocery
stores with "diet" foods that are
hardly distinguishable from the
products that got us into
trouble in the first place. With
more people unable to make
dieting work for them,

manufacturers are now
claiming to add ingredients
that can effortlessly cure our
compulsive eating habits. A
gripping account of the legal
battles, insidious marketing
campaigns, and cutting-edge
food science that have brought
us to our current public health
crisis, Hooked lays out all that
the food industry is doing to
exploit and deepen our
addictions, and shows us what
we can do so that we can once
again seize control.

2020-01-22 Book Summary
Publishing Dollars and Sense
Summary. Dan Ariely's Book.
Behavioral Economics. How We
Misthink Money and How to
Spend Smarter. Book summary.
Money is a constant concern.
Yet no one ever learns how to
use it properly. Everyone
thinks they can manage it
effectively when it's actually
the exact opposite. Humans are
not rational beings: they make
mistakes, and they tend to
blindly rely on their own
judgment. You may not be
aware of your own mistakes:
it's time to open your eyes and
learn how to manage your
finances. Here's a solution:
read this summary! Why read
this summary: Save time
Understand the key concepts
Notice: This is a DOLLARS
AND SENSE Summary. Dan
Ariely's Book. NOT THE
ORIGINAL BOOK.

2010-06-01 Dr. Dan Ariely “Dan
Ariely is a genius at
understanding human
behavior: no economist does a
better job of uncovering and
explaining the hidden reasons
for the weird ways we act.” —
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James Surowiecki, author of
The Wisdom of Crowds
Behavioral economist and New
York Times bestselling author
of Predictably Irrational Dan
Ariely returns to offer a much-
needed take on the irrational
decisions that influence our
dating lives, our workplace
experiences, and our
temptation to cheat in any and
all areas. Fans of
Freakonomics, Survival of the
Sickest, and Malcolm
Gladwell’s Blink and The
Tipping Point will find many
thought-provoking insights in
The Upside of Irrationality.

2020-07-21 Simon Ree Stop
dreaming of great returns and
start achieving them. Deep
down, you know that sticking
your money in a bank account
or mutual fund won't get you in
the fast lane to prosperity, but
you're not sure where to turn.
If you're serious about growing
your wealth quickly, you need a
book that teaches time-tested
strategies that will help to
greatly accelerate your wealth
creation. The Tao of Trading is
that book. In his twenty-five
years as a banker, adviser, and
player in the markets, Simon
Ree has witnessed firsthand
the many hurdles individual
investors must overcome to
succeed. He wrote this book to
put you on the fast-track to
financial success. In this book,
you'll learn: How to instantly
read market trends so you're
"sailing with the wind at your
back" The most powerful tool in
finance for building your
wealth AND managing your
risk How to generate
consistent cash flow from the
stock market Simple to learn

techniques that will have you
trading the markets like a pro
And much more  This is the
resource you need to prosper
whether markets are rising,
falling...or crashing!

2009-04-16 Bill Schultheis In
1998, after thirteen years of
providing investment advice for
Smith Barney, Bill Schultheis
wrote a simple book for people
who felt overwhelmed by the
stock market. He had
discovered that when you
simplify your investment
decisions, you end up getting
better returns. As a bonus, you
gain more time for family,
friends, and other pursuits. The
Coffeehouse Investor explains
why we should stop thinking
about top-rated stocks and
mutual funds, shifts in interest
rates, and predictions for the
economy. Stop trying to beat
the stock market average,
which few “experts” ever do.
Instead, just remember three
simple principles: Don’t put all
your eggs in one basket.
There’s no such thing as a free
lunch. And save for a rainy day.
By focusing more on your
passions and creativity and less
on the daily ups and downs,
you will actually build more
wealth—and improve the
quality of your life at the same
time.

2017-03-14 DK A user-friendly
guide to understanding key
financial concepts, How Money
Works takes a highly visual
approach to this topic, using
bold infographics with clear,
jargon-free text to make
finances and economics easy to
understand. How Money Works
looks at how governments

control money, how companies
make money, how financial
markets work, how individuals
can maximize income through
investments, and much more.
Hundreds of terms are defined,
along with the essential basics
of financial systems, from the
definition of a bond to using
cryptocurrencies, managing
debt, avoiding online fraud,
and how crowdfunding works.
Plus, readers can follow the
history of currencies, from
bartering to Bitcoin, and see
how money makes the world go
'round. Whether readers are
looking to start a small
business, invest in the stock
market, or just understand the
basics of economics, How
Money Works is a completely
comprehensive guide that will
help them make sense out of
their dollars.

2012-06-26 Scot Anderson
Billionaires think differently
than most people. If you took
away all of Donald Trump's
money, he would be right back
to where he is today because of
the way he thinks. Scot
Anderson shares that if you
learn to think like a billionaire,
then you can become one.Scot
takes you on the journey he
took in changing the way he
thinks. He...

2009-05-26 Jeff Kreisler In
these difficult times, there's
only one proven path to
ridiculous amounts of money:
Cheating. Everyone's doing
it—from sleazy CEOs to 'roided-
up home run kings, silicone-
enhanced starlets, and
backroom-dealing
congressmen—so why not you?
Get Rich Cheating is your
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definitive guide to the illegal,
immoral, and fun, detailing the
schemes that have proven time
and time again to generate
more cash than God, Google,
and the Treasury combined. No
one ever bought a fleet of
Bentleys with hard work,
perseverance, and honesty.
Simply by purchasing this
book, you've already done more
than most "ethical" people
dare. Open it, savor the
moment, and inhale deeply in
the musk of your impending
wealth—it's time to Get Rich
Cheating.

2016-11-15 Dan Ariely
Bestselling author Dan Ariely
reveals fascinating new
insights into
motivation—showing that the
subject is far more complex
than we ever imagined. Every
day we work hard to motivate
ourselves, the people we live
with, the people who work for
and do business with us. In this
way, much of what we do can
be defined as being
“motivators.” From the
boardroom to the living room,
our role as motivators is
complex, and the more we try
to motivate partners and
children, friends and
coworkers, the clearer it
becomes that the story of
motivation is far more intricate
and fascinating than we’ve
assumed. Payoff investigates
the true nature of motivation,
our partial blindness to the way
it works, and how we can
bridge this gap. With studies
that range from Intel to a
kindergarten classroom, Ariely
digs deep to find the root of
motivation—how it works and
how we can use this knowledge

to approach important choices
in our own lives. Along the way,
he explores intriguing
questions such as: Can giving
employees bonuses harm
productivity? Why is trust so
crucial for successful
motivation? What are our
misconceptions about how to
value our work? How does your
sense of your mortality impact
your motivation?

2015-05-19 Dr. Dan Ariely
Three-time New York Times
bestselling author Dan Ariely
teams up with legendary The
New Yorker cartoonist William
Haefeli to present an
expanded, illustrated collection
of his immensely popularWall
Street Journal advice column,
“Ask Ariely”. Behavioral
economist Dan Ariely
revolutionized the way we
think about ourselves, our
minds, and our actions in his
books Predictably Irrational,
The Upside of Irrationality, and
The Honest Truth about
Dishonesty. Ariely applies this
scientific analysis of the human
condition in his “Ask Ariely” Q
& A column in the Wall Street
Journal, in which he responds
to readers who write in with
personal conundrums ranging
from the serious to the curious:
What can you do to stay calm
when you’re playing the
volatile stock market? What’s
the best way to get someone to
stop smoking? How can you
maximize the return on your
investment at an all-you-can-
eat buffet? Is it possible to put
a price on the human soul? Can
you ever rationally justify
spending thousands of dollars
on a Rolex? In Ask Ariely, a
broad variety of economic,

ethical, and emotional
dilemmas are explored and
addressed through text and
images. Using their trademark
insight and wit, Ariely and
Haefeli help us reflect on how
we can reason our way through
external and internal
challenges. Readers will laugh,
learn, and most importantly
gain a new perspective on how
to deal with the inevitable
problems that plague our daily
life.

2016-11-01 Claudia Hammond
The acclaimed author of Time
Warped tackles the very latest
research in the fields of
neuroscience, psychology, and
biology to provide a fresh,
fascinating, and thought-
provoking look at our
relationship with
money—perfect for fans of Dan
Ariely and Freakonomics. We
know we need money and we
often want more of it, but we
don’t always think about the
way it affects our minds and
our emotions, skews our
perceptions and even changes
the way we behave. Award-
winning BBC Radio 4 host
Claudia Hammond delves into
the surprising psychology of
money to show us that our
relationship with the stuff is
more complex than we might
think. Drawing on the latest
research in psychology,
neuroscience and behavioural
economics, she draws an
anatomy of the power it holds
over us. She also reveals some
simple and effective tricks that
will help you use and save
money better—from how being
grumpy can stop you getting
ripped off to why you should
opt for the more expensive pain
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relief and why you should
never offer to pay your friends
for favours. An eye-opening and
entertaining investigation into
the power money holds over us,
Mind over Money will change
the way you view the cash in
your wallet and the figures in
your bank account forever.
Mind over Money is an
invaluable resource for anyone
fascinated by the dynamics of
money and for those wishing to
learn how to maximize its
power and greatest benefit.

2019-07-23 Dan Ariely Dan
Ariely, the New York Times
bestselling author of
Predictably Irrational, and
illustrator Matt R. Trower
present a playful graphic novel
guide to better decision-
making, based on the author’s
groundbreaking research in
behavioral economics,
neuroscience, and psychology.
The internationally renowned
author Dan Ariely is known for
his incisive investigations into
the messy business of decision-
making. Now, in Amazing
Decisions, his unique
perspective—informed by
behavioral economics,
neuroscience, and
psychology—comes alive in the
graphic form. The illustrator
Matt R. Trower’s playful and
expressive artwork captures
the lessons of Ariely’s
groundbreaking research as
they explore the essential
question: How can we make
better decisions? Amazing
Decisions follows the narrator,
Adam, as he faces the daily
barrage of choices and
deliberations. He juggles two
overlapping—and often
contradictory—sets of norms:

social norms and market
norms. These norms inform our
thinking in ways we often don’t
notice, just as Adam is
shadowed by the “market fairy”
and the “social fairy,” each
compelling him to act in certain
ways. Good decision-making,
Ariely argues, requires us to
identify and evaluate the forces
at play under different
circumstances, leading to an
optimal outcome. Amazing
Decisions is a fascinating and
entertaining guide to
developing skills that will prove
invaluable in personal and
professional life.

2018-02-08 Dan Ariely
Blending humour and
behavioural economics, the
New York Times bestselling
author of Predictably Irrational
delves into the truly illogical
world of personal finance to
help people better understand
why they make bad financial
decisions, and gives them the
knowledge they need to make
better ones. Why does paying
for things often feel like it
causes physical pain? Why does
it cost you money to act as your
own real estate agent? Why are
we comfortable overpaying for
something now just because
we’ve overpaid for it before? In
Small Change, world renowned
economist Dan Ariely answers
these intriguing questions and
many more as he explains how
our irrational behaviour often
interferes with our best
intentions when it comes to
managing our finances.
Partnering with financial
comedian and writer Jeff
Kreisler, Ariely takes us deep
inside our minds to expose the
hidden motivations that are

secretly driving our choices
about money. Exploring a wide
range of everyday topics – from
credit card debt and household
budgeting to holiday sales –
Ariely and Kreisler
demonstrate how our ideas
about dollars and cents are
often wrong and cost us more
than we know. Mixing case
studies and anecdotes with
tangible advice and lessons,
they cut through the
unconscious fears and desires
driving our worst financial
instincts and teach us how to
improve our money habits.
Fascinating, engaging, funny
and essential, Small Change is
a sound investment, providing
us with the practical tools we
need to understand and
improve our financial choices,
save and spend smarter and
ultimately live better.
Published in the US as Dollars
and Sense

2022-08-16 Kyle Cease New
York Times best-selling author
and comedian-turned-
motivational speaker, Kyle
Cease, shows how your
obsession with money is
actually preventing you from
living the life of your dreams. "I
can't afford that." "Now's not
the right time . . . I need to
save up." "Quit my job? Are you
nuts?!" Sound familiar? Money
is one of the biggest excuses
we make to not go after what
we really want. Our fixation
with money--the desire for
more of it, and the fear of not
having enough of it--is often
really just a longing to feel
safe. But this obsession with
money is coming at a much
bigger cost: our sanity, our
creativity, our freedom, and
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our ability to step into our true
power. This book is about
eliminating the need to seek
safety through the illusion of
money, and learning to see
ourselves for the perfection
that we are--so that we can
bring our gifts to the world in
an authentic way, and allow
ourselves to receive massive,
true abundance as a result.
Kyle Cease has heard excuses
like the ones above countless
times at his live events, and he
has shown people how to
completely break through
them. In The Illusion of Money,
he shares his own experiences
as well as practical tools to
help readers understand their
ingrained beliefs and
attachments to money, and how
they can tap into our infinite
assets and talents. "After 25
years as a successful comedian,
actor, transformational
speaker, author and junior-
league amateur bowler, I've
experienced many times how
chasing money is not an
effective way to create an
abundant and fulfilling life. The
most alive I've ever felt was
after I left my comedy career at
its peak to become a
transformational speaker. I left
tons of guaranteed money and
so-called security for a
complete unknown. It was
terrifying--but what was on the
other side of that terror was a
completely different life that is
not only more abundant
financially, but has more
freedom, more ease, more
passion, more impact and more
joy." -- Kyle Cease

2013-03-12 Dr. Dan Ariely Dan
Ariely's three New York Times
bestselling books on his

groundbreaking behavioral
economics research,
Predictably Irrational, The
Upside of Irrationality, and The
(Honest) Truth About
Dishonesty, are now available
for the first time in a single
volume.

2013-03-19 Marina Adshade
Like Freakonomics, Dollars and
Sex takes economics and
converts it into a sexy science
by applying the principles of
supply and demand, and other
market forces, to matters of
love, courtship, sex, and
marriage. As she does in her
hugely popular blog, author
Marina Adshade explores the
marketplace for sex and love
using research, economic
analysis, and humor to reveal
just how central the interplay
of libido, gender, love, power,
and economic forces is to the
most important choices we
make in our lives. Call it
"Sexonomics."

2019-01-01 Ashley Feinstein
Gerstley When were you last
happy with your finances?
Create lasting happiness with
your financial situation — not
by creating a blistering budget
but by living the life you love!
Ashley Feinstein Gerstley was
working in financial services
when she came to the shocking
realization that even she was
stressed about her personal
finances. How could that be,
with all her education and
experience in dealing with
money? Ashley quickly realized
that her stress didn't only arise
from a lack of knowledge but
the way that we as a society
treat and talk (or rather don't
talk) about our money, and she

created a system to turn the
entire practice on its head!
Through Ashley's system, in
just 30 days you will have
created a healthier, happier
relationship with your money
by: Eliminating all money
stressors Finally knowing
where your money is going
Breaking those panic-inducing
bad money habits Learning the
basics of how and where to
invest Making a plan that you
can not only live with but enjoy
Readers who have tried the 30-
Day Money Cleanse have, on
average, saved over $950
through the course of the
month! Are you ready to
cleanse?

2017-11-07 Dr. Dan Ariely New
York Times bestselling author,
Dan Ariely, teams up with
financial comedian and writer
Jeff Kreisler, to delve into the
truly irrational world of
personal finance, blending
humor and behavioral
economics to help people
understand the psychology
behind their financial decisions
and show them how they can
make better ones. He
entertains critical questions
such as these: Why is paying
for things painful? Why are we
comfortable overpaying for
something in the present just
because we’ve overpaid for it in
the past? Why is it easy to pay
$4 for a soda on vacation, when
we wouldn’t spend more than
$1 on that same soda at our
local grocery store? We think
of money as numbers, values,
and amounts, but when it
comes down to it, when we
actually use our money, we
engage our hearts more than
our heads. Emotions play a
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powerful role in shaping our
financial behavior, often
making us our own worst
enemies as we try to save,
access value, and spend
responsibly. In Dollars and
Sense, bestselling author and
behavioral economist Dan
Ariely teams up with financial
comedian and writer Jeff
Kreisler to challenge many of
our most basic assumptions
about the precarious
relationship between our
brains and our money. In doing
so, they undermine many of
personal finance’s most sacred
beliefs and explain how we can
override some of our own
instincts to make better
financial choices. Exploring a
wide range of everyday
topics—from the lure of pain-
free spending with credit cards
to the pitfalls of household
budgeting to the seduction of
holiday sales—Ariely and
Kreisler demonstrate how our
misplaced confidence in our
spending habits frequently
leads us astray, costing us
more than we realize, whether
it’s the real value of the time
we spend driving forty-five
minutes to save $10 or our
inability to properly assess
what the things we buy are
actually worth. The result not
only reveals the rationale
behind our most head-
scratching financial choices but
also offers clear guidance for
navigating the treacherous
financial landscape of the
brain. Fascinating, engaging,
funny, and essential, Dollars
and Sense provides the
practical tools we need to
understand and improve our
financial choices, save and
spend smarter, and ultimately

live better.

2015-01-20 Kevin Ashton As a
technology pioneer at MIT and
as the leader of three
successful start-ups, Kevin
Ashton experienced firsthand
the all-consuming challenge of
creating something new. Now,
in a tour-de-force narrative
twenty years in the making,
Ashton leads us on a journey
through humanity’s greatest
creations to uncover the
surprising truth behind who
creates and how they do it.
From the crystallographer’s
laboratory where the secrets of
DNA were first revealed by a
long forgotten woman, to the
electromagnetic chamber
where the stealth bomber was
born on a twenty-five-cent bet,
to the Ohio bicycle shop where
the Wright brothers set out to
“fly a horse,” Ashton showcases
the seemingly unremarkable
individuals, gradual steps,
multiple failures, and countless
ordinary and usually
uncredited acts that lead to our
most astounding
breakthroughs. Creators, he
shows, apply in particular ways
the everyday, ordinary thinking
of which we are all capable,
taking thousands of small steps
and working in an endless loop
of problem and solution. He
examines why innovators meet
resistance and how they
overcome it, why most
organizations stifle creative
people, and how the most
creative organizations work.
Drawing on examples from art,
science, business, and
invention, from Mozart to the
Muppets, Archimedes to Apple,
Kandinsky to a can of Coke,
How to Fly a Horse is a

passionate and immensely
rewarding exploration of how
“new” comes to be.

2015-07-27 Dilip Soman Most
organizations spend much of
their effort on the start of the
value creation process: namely,
creating a strategy, developing
new products or services, and
analyzing the market. They pay
a lot less attention to the end:
the crucial “last mile” where
consumers come to their
website, store, or sales
representatives and make a
choice. In The Last Mile, Dilip
Soman shows how to use
insights from behavioral
science in order to close that
gap. Beginning with an
introduction to the last mile
problem and the concept of
choice architecture, the book
takes a deep dive into the
psychology of choice, money,
and time. It explains how to
construct behavioral
experiments and understand
the data on preferences that
they provide. Finally, it
provides a range of practical
tools with which to overcome
common last mile difficulties.
The Last Mile helps lay readers
not only to understand
behavioral science, but to apply
its lessons to their own
organizations’ last mile
problems, whether they work
in business, government, or the
nonprofit sector. Appealing to
anyone who was fascinated by
Dan Ariely’s Predictably
Irrational, Richard Thaler and
Cass Sunstein’s Nudge, or
Daniel Kahneman’s Thinking,
Fast and Slow but was not sure
how those insights could be
practically applied, The Last
Mile is full of solid, concrete
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advice on how to put the
lessons of behavioral science to
work.

2018-11-06 Dr. Dan Ariely Why
is paying for things painful?
Why are we comfortable
overpaying for something in
the present just because we’ve
overpaid for it in the past? Why
is it easy to pay $4 for a soda
on vacation, when we wouldn’t
spend more than $1 on that
same soda at our local grocery
store? We think of money as
numbers, values, and amounts,
but when it comes down to it,
when we actually use our
money, we engage our hearts
more than our heads. Emotions
play a powerful role in shaping
our financial behavior, often
making us our own worst
enemies as we try to save,
access value, and spend
responsibly. In Dollars and
Sense, bestselling author and
behavioral economist Dan
Ariely teams up with financial
comedian and writer Jeff
Kreisler to challenge many of
our most basic assumptions
about the precarious
relationship between our
brains and our money. In doing
so, they undermine many of
personal finance’s most sacred
beliefs and explain how we can
override some of our own

instincts to make better
financial choices. Exploring a
wide range of everyday
topics—from the lure of pain-
free spending with credit cards
to the pitfalls of household
budgeting to the seductive
power of holiday sales—Ariely
and Kreisler demonstrate how
our misplaced confidence in
our spending habits frequently
leads us astray, costing us
more than we realize, whether
it’s the real value of the time
we spend driving forty-five
minutes to save $10 or our
inability to properly assess
what the things we buy are
actually worth. Together Ariely
and Kreisler reveal the
emotional forces working
against us and how we can
counteract them. Mixing case
studies and anecdotes with
concrete advice and lessons,
they cut through the
unconscious fears and desires
driving our worst financial
instincts and teach us how to
improve our money habits. The
result not only reveals the
rationale behind our most
head-scratching financial
choices but also offers clear
guidance for navigating the
treacherous financial landscape
of the brain. Fascinating,
engaging, funny, and essential,
Dollars and Sense provides the
practical tools we need to

understand and improve our
financial choices, save and
spend smarter, and ultimately
live better.

2011-01-31 Michael M.
Pompian "Pompian is handing
you the magic book, the one
that reveals your behavioral
flaws and shows you how to
avoid them. The tricks to
success are here. Read and do
not stop until you are one of
very few magicians." —Arnold
S. Wood, President and Chief
Executive Officer, Martingale
Asset Management Fear and
greed drive markets, as well as
good and bad investment
decision-making. In Behavioral
Finance and Wealth
Management, financial expert
Michael Pompian shows you,
whether you're an investor or a
financial advisor, how to make
better investment decisions by
employing behavioral finance
research. Pompian takes a
practical approach to the
science of behavioral finance
and puts it to use in the real
world. He reveals 20 of the
most prominent individual
investor biases and helps you
properly modify your asset
allocation decisions based on
the latest research on
behavioral anomalies of
individual investors.
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